
Agenda Date:  1/22/2007 
Agenda Placement:  6C

Upper Valley Waste Management Agency
Board Agenda Letter 

TO: Board of Directors

FROM: Steven Lederer - Manager 
Upper Valley Waste Management Agency

REPORT BY: Steven Lederer, Director, Environmental Management, 259-8228 

SUBJECT: California Integrated Waste Management Act

RECOMMENDATION

CALIFORNIA INTEGRATED WASTE MANAGEMENT ACT
DISCUSSION AND POSSIBLE ACTION: Staff to provide an update on the status of activities related to the Act. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

The five-year review of the Integrated Waste Management Plan and its associated elements is complete, has been 
accepted by Napa County, and forwarded to the California Integrated Waste Management Board for their 
approval. No updates are required at this time. The task force will reconvene and commence the 2007 review 
starting in March. 
  
As discussed in the December UVDS newsletter, UVDS is now taking many more recyclable materials, including 
all plastics (Numbers 1-7) and shrink wrap. They also are accepting wood pallets. Some of these items were 
identified by wineries as things they were looking to recycle.     

FISCAL IMPACT

Is there a Fiscal Impact? No

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT

ENVIRONMENTAL DETERMINATION: The proposed action is not a project as defined by 14 California Code of 
Regulations 15378 (State CEQA Guidelines) and therefore CEQA is not applicable.



BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION

None.

SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS

None

Recommendation:  Approve
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